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> Good evening, 
>  
> I have read the book by David Harter and it sickened me. I have also personally met Lisa Harter Pettit and have spoken 
with her at length. 
> No child should have to suffer the horrendous abuse those children and their now deceased sister had to suffer. 
> The scars they have to deal with, emotionally, mentally, and physically, are lifelong. 
> I believe abusive parents should be held accountable for their abuse long after the fact. 
> There is no statute of limitations on the suffering caused, why should there be any on the consequences? 
> I am in full support of this bill and urge you to do whatever it takes to pass it. 
>  
> Regards, 
>  
> Janette Morrissey 
> Sent from my iPhone 
 


